
 

1 

 

The Island Capsule 
PEI College of Pharmacists 3/17/2017  2, Volume 48 

 

   

P
a

g
e
1
 

 PEI College of Pharmacists AGM 
 The PEI College of Pharmacists will once again be partnering with the PEI 

Pharmacists Association for the 2017 Annual General Meeting.  The 

meeting is being held at the Holland College Conference Centre on May 6, 

2017.  All members of the PEI College of Pharmacists are welcome to 

attend. Registration information will become available over the next few 

weeks. 

 

Extended Practice Certificate Renewal 

Deadline 
The PEI College of Pharmacists would like to remind pharmacists that the 

renewal deadline for Extended Practice Certificates (EPC) is March 31, 

2017.  EPC renewal must be completed in the member profile by selecting 

Extended Practice Certificate-Renewal. There is a $25.00 renewal fee for 

Drug Administration and Dispensing Methadone and Suboxone.  There is 

no renewal fee for Prescribing for Minor Ailments however, the renewal 

process needs to be completed. 
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Receipts for Tax 

Season 

It’s that time of year again 

where everyone is 

gathering receipts for 

their income taxes.  The 

PEI College of 

Pharmacists would like to 

remind members that 

copies of invoices can be 

found in the member area 

of the PEI College of 

Pharmacists website.  

Members can view and 

print current year and 

past invoices under the 

invoices section on the left 

hand sign of the member 

profile.  

 

 

 MISSION 

Regulating the practice of pharmacy in the province so as to promote a high 

standard and safeguard the welfare of the public with regard to pharmaceutical 

service. 


